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CONSTRUCTION PROJECT

The Florida Department of Transportation will begin construction on the Interstate 75 (I-75) at State Road 72
(SR 72)/Clark Road interchange to provide improvements to the interchange in order to improve highway operations, 
safety, and regional mobility.

Improvements include:

     Reconstruction of the SR 72 interchange converting to a diverging diamond interchange design

     Reconstruction of interchange entrance and exit ramps

     Widen I-75 northbound to provide an auxiliary lane from SR 72 to the Bee Ridge Road interchange; 
      and, I-75 southbound from Proctor Road to SR 72

     Construct noise walls in the northeast and northwest quadrants of the interchange

     Install new mast arms for the existing traffic signal at Catamaran Drive; 
     and, install a new traffic signal at Queensbury  Boulevard

     Construct 7-foot buffered bike lanes and 6-foot sidewalks on SR 72

     Resurface SR 72

     

PROJECT SCHEDULE

PROJECT COST

Construction costs are estimated at $52.6 M

PROJECT CONTRACTOR

Sacyr Construction USA, LLC
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